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New Church Season Starts September 

There is a lot happening at the corner of Henry and Waters Avenue! 

 
10 o’clock hour starts September 9th.  A kick off luncheon will also be 
held on September 9th (there will not be a Big Coffee Hour on 
September 2nd).  Busy Bees, Youth, Study groups, Wednesday Night 
Suppers just to name a few will start back in September.  We have 
several new studies that begin in September.  See inside for details and 
sign up at the Connection Corner or hallway bulletin board or contact the 
facilitator of the study.  We have events that have been scheduled in 
October: God on Broadway and New Member Orientation.  We have areas 
of opportunity to volunteer such as the Nursery, Children’s Church, 
Hospitality team, Pecan & Honey Harvest.  Before you know it, Advent 
will be upon us.  Please always remember the staff is here to serve you!   
 

 
 

Wednesday Night Suppers  

start September 12th! 

 

1008 East Henry Street 

Savannah, GA  31401 

www.asburymemorial.org 

912-233-4351 

912-233-5026 fax 

NEW CHURCH SEASON KICK OFF LUNCH 
 

We’ll be celebrating the new church season with a covered-dish 
lunch after the worship service on September 9th.  If you are able, 
bring some of your favorite food items to share with others.  You 

can drop them off in the kitchen when you arrive at church. 

Thanks!!! 

NEW MEMBER CLASSES IN OCTOBER 

If you’re looking for a church home and would like to be part of the Asbury family, we will be offering 
New Member Classes after the Sunday services on October 21st and 28th.  Lunch is provided by 
our Hospitality Team.  We need a count to know how much food to prepare, so please register by 
calling the church office or by emailing Candace Jenkins at cjenkins@asburymemoriial.org. 

 



 

2nd Maddie Gratias 

       Pam Karacostas 

4th  Phyllis Carlino 

       Delores Ellis 

       Cathy Solomons 

       Gloria Stahle 

       Jason Zimmer 

5th  Haigh Angell 

       Kelly Beaver 

       Craig Hull, Jr. 

       Monica Lekuch 

6th Sherry Moore 

7th Johnnie Eason 

       Skyler Gurley 

9th  Bo Crowder  

10th Graham Dalton 

        Tiia Strong 

11th Laura Angell 

        Madeline Kelso 

14th Jacques  

          Beauchamp 

15th Amy Jenkins 

        Carol Klein 

16th Bill Jahn 

17th Marilyn Leigh 

        John Marich 

        Greg Martin 

18th Ryan Boland 

19th Austin Howell 

        Todd Nolan 

20th Dottie Kluttz 

        Michael Matheny 
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Having a Birthday? Call the office at 233-4351 
or e-mail us at church@asburymemorial.org.  

HAPPY 

BIRTHDAY! 

 
 

September 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

09/4 Sam & Jam Durham 
9/4 Gerry & Marlon Harmon 
09/8 Mike & Joanie Sasser 

09/10 Steve & Janet Wagner 
09/14 Chris & Laurie Fahey 

09/25 Will & Cindy Telljohann 
 
 

21st Judie Jones  

        Sarah Povie 

22nd Pat Ciccodicola 

         Kelly Hall 

23rd Billy Aiken 

        Danny Lewis 

24th Roy Hill 

25th Mary Ellen  

            Campbell  

        Lauren Page 

26th Deb Gibson 

27th Verna Enyeart 

        Doug Povie 

        Sienna Varland 

29th Betsy Davis 

        Pam Lloyd 

30th Jamie Gifford 

        Geri Spears 

        Scott Wygant 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Wendy and John 
Mason who became 1st time 
grandparents!  Baby Charlotte 
(Charlotte Ruth Sykes) was born 
Tuesday, 07/31/18 at 7:34 am to 
Clarissa and Taylor Sykes.  Charlotte 
weighed 8 pounds and 1 ounce and was 
21 inches long. 
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Children’s Church  

Leaders 
 

 

 

Grades 1st—6th 

Sept 2 

Andrea Harrelson 

Sept 9 

Ashley Stroud 

Sept 16 

Robert Crisp 

Sept 23 

Ruth and Todd Foster 

Sept 30 

Andrea Harrelson 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Volunteers 

Sept 2 

Ashley Stroud, Phil Devlin 
 

Sept 9 

Bonnie Kaar, Mary Ann Donahue 
 

Sept 16 

Christy Crisp, Linda Aiken 
 

Sept 23 

Natalie Munro, Nancy Cvetan 

Sept 30 

Ashley Stroud, Janet Wagner/Rena Howell 

 

Nursery services are provided for preschool 

children for the programs and services on 
Sundays and Wednesdays. 

 
 

We are in need of additional volunteers!  

 If you would like to volunteer in our 

nursery, please call the church office. 

 
 

 

                                      

   CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

Summer Wrap Up 

Wow! We had an amazing summer this year in Children’s Church. For the eight weeks, we 

had guest speakers come share with us their unique talents and gifts and we expressed our-

selves creatively through yoga, art, music, dance, puppets and slime! We would like to thank 

our guest speakers: Betsy Powers, Kathy Hodges & Jo Poston, Tricia Richardson, Bonnie 

Kaar & Robert Crisp,  Anne Thompson, Molly Lieberman, Sha Dishong & Aiden Taylor, and 
Lindsey Lynch. Here are some pictures of the fun that was had by all. Enjoy!  



 

September Youth Updates 

 

Welcome back, youth!! 

 

We officially kick off the 2018-2019 school year on September 12th!  We cannot wait to hear 

what you have all been up to this summer and look forward to being a part of your new 

school year. We have missed you all! 

 

Sept.  3rd Monday  Labor Day  

     

Sept. 12th Wednesday  Regular Youth Meeting    6:30-8 pm 

     First Official Meeting of the 2018-2019 Year! 

 

Sept. 19th Wednesday  Regular Youth Meeting    6:30-8 pm 

 

Sept. 26th Wednesday  Regular Youth Meeting    6:30-8 pm 

 

Best Wishes!! 
 

We have each one of our previous Asbury Memorial Youth Group members in our thoughts 

and prayers as they begin another year in college, begin their very first year of college, or 

begin their next adventure in a new state! We are so proud of all of you! Always know that 

we are a call, an email, a text, a snapchat, or a smoke signal away! Cheering you all on from 

AMUMC! You are missed and loved dearly! 



 

Congratulations—Nico Meraz 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As described by Wikipedia, “Eagle Scout” is the highest achievement or rank attainable in the Boy 
Scouting program of the Boy Scouts of America (BSA). The designation "Eagle Scout" was founded 
over one hundred years ago. Only four percent of Boy Scouts are granted this rank after a 
lengthy review process. The requirements necessary to achieve this rank take years to fulfill. Since 
its founding, the Eagle Scout rank has been earned by almost 2.5 million young men. 

 

Requirements include earning at least 21 merit badges. The Eagle Scout must demonstrate Scout 
Spirit, an ideal attitude based upon the Scout Oath and Law, service, and leadership. This includes 
an extensive service project that the Scout plans, organizes, leads, and manages. Eagle Scouts are 
presented with a medal and a badge that visibly recognizes the accomplishments of the Scout. Ad-
ditional recognition can be earned through Eagle Palms, awarded for completing additional ten-
ure, leadership, and merit badge requirements. (Wikipedia) 

 

Our very own Asburian, Nico Meraz, is now officially one of the elite! We are so incredibly proud of 
this young man’s accomplishment! What you must also know is that this incredible achievement of 
becoming an Eagle Scout is only the tip of the iceberg when it comes to Nico Meraz.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Continued on next Page 



 

Congratulations—Nico Meraz continued 

 

I had the privilege of meeting Nico, his sister (Kiki), and his mother (Lisa) two years ago when I was 
asked to join a brainstorming session for the Asbury Memorial Youth Group. As you may know, this 
lead to the amazing honor of getting to know this trio even more over the course of the next two 
years, along with the other incredible youth we have in our little group. What first appeared to be an 
adorable little trio I quickly realized was a picture of strength, determination, compassion, and un-
conditional love.  

Whether it is flashing his simple smile, helping to move stages, grabbing the mic to MC an event, or 
helping in countless other ways, Nico is always extending kindness to others. This is demonstrated 
not only in becoming an Eagle Scout and the acts of service one must complete, but in his volunteer 
work through our youth group, and always being the first to say “yes” when asked to help at our 
church. We have watched this young man grow before our eyes seeing him as a rock for his family, 
and not fully realizing until recently how much he has become a huge part of our foundation here at 
Asbury Memorial as well.  

As this amazing trio prepares to tackle their next great adventure in Texas together, arm in arm, I 
pray they know they are leaving far more behind than the Eagle Scout project at Camp Low. They 
leave such wonderful memories that will forever bring smiles to our faces, and they leave holes in 
our hearts as we will miss them daily! I pray they know they carry with them our never-ending pride, 
support, and love always and everywhere.  

We are so incredibly proud of you, Nico, for your great accomplishment of becoming one of the elite 
– an Eagle Scout! I speak for all of your youth leaders, friends, and church family when I say we have 
peace, faith and comfort knowing you will continue to make this world a better place each and every 
day by simply being you! Never forget your True North, Nico, and always know you have a home 
due East as well. 

Chris Kincade 
Assistant Youth Director 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steve Johnson was named by Nico as his Mentor  



 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

  
 

 



 

 

 

 



 

Mission Moments September 2018 

 

The Eastside Concerned Citizens organization will receive the first set of school supplies that was 
collected by our congregation.  The remaining supplies will be delivered and distributed to the chil-
dren of the Dominican Republic. 

 

Congregations in Service will meet this fall.  The Jewish, Islamic, Baha’i and Christian communities 
will volunteer their services around Savannah to assist with painting, gardening, pet food delivery 
(Meals on Wheels recipients) and more.  Please mark your calendars November 3rd and 4th to par-
ticipate in this much needed annual event. 

 

Christmas is rapidly approaching us.  We will be collecting gifts for Refugee families, the Wesley 
Community Center and various neighborhood families that may need help providing for their loved 
ones.  The details will be forwarded as we prepare for our “season of giving.” 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

 
Congratulations to Parker Hall, daughter of Jenifer Hall 
and Marie Parker.  Her team, the ED Bullets were the 
USFA World Series Champions for a 2nd year in a row.  
Parker is a pitcher for the EC Bullets.  They defeated the 
Texas Bombers in extra innings.  The games were held at 
the Frank Brown Park in Panama City Beach, FL in July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Painting Group 
Do you enjoy drawing or painting? 

Have you always wanted to dabble with watercolor? 
We have formed a painting group just for that. 

You are invited to come.  There’s no charge to attend—just 
bring your art supplies.   

If you are a complete beginner, that’s okay. 
We will meet Thursday, September 20th and October 18th 
from 1—4pm at the home of Carol Anderson.  Carol can  

accommodate 12 people.  Contact Carol directly to join at 
andersoncarol61@gmail.com. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

Study Groups & Fellowship Groups 
Asbury Memorial offers a wide variety of study and fellowship groups. 

 

 

10 o’Clock Hour 
10 o’clock Hour starts Sunday, September 9th.  They will be using Living the Questions 2 

which has added some new voices. 

 
 

 
The Busy Bees resume meeting on September 10th  for 

fellowship and of course Clown Doll Making!  They welcome 
new sewers. If you should have any questions, please contact 
David Grice at degrice@comcast.net or Cindy Telljohann at 

cyndytel@gmail.com. 

 
 

Men's Group 
The Men’s Group will start back on September 20 at 7:00 pm. 
They will continue discussions of “Living the Questions” by 
watching the 20 minute video followed by thoughtful 
conversation.  

 
 

 
 

Course in Miracles 
Facilitator:  Rev. Marilyn Leigh                                                                

Thursdays 
4:30 to 6 p.m. 

 

 
The Course in Miracles study group is dedicated to the study and practical application of 
A Course in Miracles to our daily lives.  Our group allows the Course to guide us in 
becoming and expressing the Love that is the truth about us. It teaches the true 
meaning of forgiveness and challenges us to put God first in our lives. 
 

A Course in Miracles is an open group.  You may join at any time. The only thing that 
you need is the Third edition of A Course in Miracles which includes the text, workbook, 
teacher’s manual and two pamphlets. It is available from the facilitator, Reverend 
Marilyn Leigh or may be obtained from Barnes and Noble or as an eBook from Amazon. 
Join us as we journey together to God, the journey with no distance. 
 

We meet on Thursdays at 4:30 P.M. in The Asbury Memorial social hall.  All are 
welcome. Contact Rev. Leigh by email at Revleigh@yahoo.com with any questions. 
 

mailto:Revleigh@yahoo.com


 

Study Groups & Fellowship Groups 
Asbury Memorial offers a wide variety of study and fellowship groups. 

 
 

The Green Team Corner 
 
The Asbury Green Team invites all Asburians to join us on Thursday, 
Sept. 13.from 6:30 - 8:00 pm in the Social Hall. 
 
Rev. Susan Karlson and Alan Kindler will tell us about their experience 
with the Green Faith initiative. We will then view a thought-provoking 
documentary called  Happening: A Clean Energy Revolution (2017). 
Filmmaker Jamie  Redford embarks on a colorful personal journey into 
the dawn of the clean energy era as it creates jobs, turns profits, and 
makes communities stronger and healthier across the U.S.      
Director / Writer : James Redford 
 
 

 
 
There will be an organizational meeting soon for those  interested in 
playing handbells. Please contact Ray Ellis at rellis101@gmail.com if 
you would like to participate.  
 
 
 
 

The Monday Seekers of Wisdom Group 

Mondays at 1:30 pm starting September 10th 

Convener – Pam Parker Kress 

Facilitator—Kathy Hodges 

Waking Up White 

"For twenty-five years, Debby Irving sensed inexplicable racial tensions in her personal and 
professional relationships. As a colleague and neighbor, she worried about of-
fending people she dearly wanted to befriend. As an arts    administrator, she 
didn't understand why her diversity efforts lacked traction. As a teacher, she 
found her best efforts to reach out to students and families of color left her 
wondering what she was missing.  

"Then, in 2009, one "aha!" moment launched an adventure of discovery and 
insight that drastically shifted her worldview and upended her life plan. In 

Waking Up White, Irving tells her often cringe-worthy story with such open-
ness that readers will turn every page rooting for her and ultimately for all of 

us. Waking Up White is a wake up call everyone." 

Sign up at the Connection Corner or the bulletin board before you enter the Social Hall. 



 

Study Groups & Fellowship Groups 
Asbury Memorial offers a wide variety of study and fellowship groups 

 

 

Disciple I Bible Study --- Becoming Disciples through Bible Study 

Starts Sunday, September16th at 6 pm, facilitator: Ernie Lee 

This course offers a way to learn and understand the Bible using personal study and 
group collaboration as a way to a deeper spiritual life.  The format of the class has the 
participants watching a themed film, answering questions, completing exercises and 
discussing the Scriptures in both small and large group settings.  Through these stud-
ies you can grow in faith and knowledge while developing close and lasting ties with 
your classmates.  This 34 week program starts Sunday evenings beginning Septem-
ber 16th at 6:30 pm.  This study requires a commitment of at least 3 – 4 hours of in-
dependent study and preparation each week.  Sign up at the Connection Corner or 

the bulletin board next to the Social Hall.                                        

 

 

Interrupting Silence, Walter Brueggemann 

Starts Wednesday Night, September 12th at 6:30 pm  

Study will be held in the Conference Room 

Facilitator: Susan Bolinger 

"Interrupting Silence illustrates that the Bible is filled with stories where 
marginalized people break repressive silence and speak against it. Exam-
ining how maintaining silence allows the powerful to keep  control, 
Brueggemann motivates readers to consider situations in their 
lives where they need to either interrupt silence or be part of the prob-
lem, convincing us that God is active and wanting us to act for justice." 

To sign up:  Come to the Connection Corner at coffee hour or see the 
sign up sheet on the bulletin board next to the Social Hall. 

 

Breathing Under Water, Richard Rohr 

Starts Sunday, September 9th at 10 am 

Co-facilitators:  Ruthie Duran Deffley, Andrea Harrelson & Steve Johnson 

Study will be held in the Conference Room 

A perfect writer on the subject of the Twelve Steps, Rohr explains how the renowned 
AA program is preeminently spiritual and has the power to rescue people from the tid-
al wave of compulsive behavior and addiction by helping them 'breathe under water' 
and discover God's love and compassion. Rohr identifies the core Christian principles 
in the Twelve Steps and connects them to the message of the Gospels . 
To sign up or for more information, contact Ruthie at rdurandef-
fley@asburymemorial.org or sign up at the Connection Corner. 



 

 

Study Groups & Fellowship Groups 
Asbury Memorial offers a wide variety of study and fellowship groups 

 

 

Reconciling Ministries Network 
The next meeting will be October 7th at 1:15 m in the sanctuary. 
Follow their news on Facebook @  Asbury Memorial Reconciling! 

In Christian service, 
Lance 

 

 

“NEXT” 

Asbury’s Young Adult Fellowship Group 
 

Young adults (ages 19-35, no children) meet the second Sunday of the month in the Confer-

ence Room immediately after the church service. If you have any questions, or would like to 

be added to our Facebook group, please contact Alex Swanger at alex.hearn11@gmail.com. 

 

 

Women’s Group 
The Women’s Group will not meet regularly this fall.  We are planning some special outings 

and events that will be open to all women of Asbury. 

 

 

Our Time 
Our Time will not be meet on a regular basis this fall.  We will schedule a few “potluck” type 

gatherings this fall. 

 

 

Financial Peace, Dave Ramsey 

"Dave Ramsey is a businessman and entrepreneur who accumulated a $4 
million real estate portfolio, only to lose it all - and nearly everything else he 
owned - by making the same mistake millions of Americans make every 
day: he got too far into debt to get out. Dave Ramsey is also a Christian  
family man who, through the turmoil of his financial nightmare, discovered 

a new way of life. He shared the lessons he learned by writing Financial Peace, a simple but 
powerful guide that offers practical lessons on how to get out of debt - and stay out." 

Financial Peace is be offered at a later date.  Watch for the announcement. 



 

  
Wednesday Night Supper 

Reservation Form 
 

 

You still have the option of either salad bar or hot meal with a small salad. 

 Both options include a homemade dessert and roll. 

 
  In order to prepare we need your reservation!  

  

There are three ways to reserve your spot:   

· Place this form in the offering plate  
· Go to our website: www.asburymemorial.org and register 

· Call the church office at 233-4351 
 

Supper is served at 5:45 p.m. - Serving stops at 6:30 p.m. 

RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED 

 ON MONDAYS, NO LATER THAN 11 AM.  

 
Also, the type of meal must be selected at time of registration.  If you do not 
make a reservation, you will need to wait until 6:15 p.m. so all who made 
reservations have been accommodated.  

  

Meal Dates: 09/12____ 09/19____ 09/26____ 
10/03____10/10____10/17____10/24____ 10/31____   
11/07____ 11/14____ or  Permanent Fall Request ____ 
 
Name:____________________________________________ 

Phone No.:  ____________________________ 

 

Indicate number for dinners: 

________ Adult Meal $7.00  ______Adult Salad Bar $7.00 (1 trip only) 

________ Child’s Meal $4.00 (12 and under) _____ Child’s Salad Bar $4.00  

 
 



 

 
Wednesday Night Supper 

Dinner Entrees 
 
 

Chicken Fricassee, Jasmine Rice, Vegetable Medley,   Sept. 12 
Whole Wheat Roll 
 
Roast Beef & Gravy, Green Beans, Roasted Red Bliss  Sept. 19  
Potato, Cheddar Herb Biscuits 
 
Spaghetti with Meat Sauce, Steamed Broccoli, Garlic  Sept. 26 
Bread 

 
. . . . . . . 

 
BBQ Pork Plate, Collard Greens, Baked Beans, Corn   Oct. 03 
Bread Muffin 
 
Chicken Tetrazzini with Ribbon Pasta, Summer Squash  Oct. 10 
Medley, Garlic Bread 
 
Beef Stew with Roasted Vegetables, Steamed Rice,   Oct. 17 
Corn, Bread Muffin 
 
Smoked Sausage, Steamed Cabbage, Field Peas, Steamed Oct. 24 
Rice, Whole Wheat Roll  
 
Lemon Baked Fish, Steamed Rice, Okra and Tomatoes,  Oct. 31 
Whole Wheat Roll 
 

. . . . . . . 
 

 
Oven Baked Ham, Green Beans, Candied Yams,    Nov, 07 
Southern Style Biscuit 
 
Roasted Turkey with gravy, Cornbread Dressing,    Nov, 14 
Brussel Sprouts, Southern Style Biscuit  



 

 

Honey & Pecan Harvest in the Square 

 

IT’S TIME AGAIN! Believe it or not we are once again looking forward to our pecan “picking” and 
the honey bottling for the November 17th Honey Pecan Harvest event. If you have volunteered before 
or have just joined the congregation please consider volunteering. As one of our major AMUMC 
fundraisers our team generated last year enough money to offset the remodeling of the Education 
wing’s first floor. We would like to raise the same this year. 

 

BUT WHAT DO WE NEED? – VOLUNTEERS AND LOGISTICS ITEMS 

We need volunteers to: home bake, pecan sort, package our home baked products and of course 
sales and logistics support on November 17th. If you would like to learn more about each of these 
tasks please see the bulletin board by the social hall or contact Bill Jahn. . 

 

Our logistics team – we transport and do the set up and take down of our event items –  
desperately need to find a box truck, 16 to 20 feet in length, for the event weekend. If you 
have access to one or know of someone that might donate its use please let us know. We will also 
need other small items PLUS some strong backs to do the loading and unloading. 
 

If you would like to learn more please contact Bill Jahn at pecanvolo@gmail.com 

 

 

M EM O RI A LS  
 

A Gift has been given to the Trustees Fund  in memory of  Thurman O. Butcher by:  
Betty G. Hunter 
Barbara Plank 
Gretchen Dodd 

Gretchen Greene School of Dance 
 

A Gift has  been given to the Choir Fund  in memory of  Thurman O.  Butcher by:  
Jennifer Lindsay 

 
 

HO N O R A R I UM S  

 

A Gift has  been given to the Missions Committee in honor of Preston Hodges by:  

Tom Lamar & Family 
 

A Gift has been given to the Youth Ministry in honor of Shelbi Hanton by: 
The Reynolds Family 

 
A Gift has been given to the Trustees Fund in honor of Janet Dixon by: 

Suzie Williams 
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2018 Budget Offering 
 

July 1st—$18,661.37 

July 8th—$2,680.28 

July 15th—$17,126.50 

July 22th—$7,858.00 

July 29th—$9,388.50 

August 5th—$14,958.00 

August12th—$7,681.00 

August 19th—$12,951.50 
 

2018 Weekly Budget Need  

$12,254.63 

 

2018 YTD Budget Need   

$404,402.79 
 

2018 YTD Received  

$401,480.61 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

 

 

 

 

Asburians 

Billy Aiken, Laura Angell, Tim Barnes, Brooks 

Barrett, Andra Bowers, Jean Butcher, Claudette 

DeLong, Gretchen Dodd, Mickey Dodge, Ellie 

Gonye, Chase Harrison, Geoff Harrison,     

Cynthia Herold, Preston Hodges, May Johnson, 

Pam Parker-Kress, Monica Lekuch, Lynn Lord, 

Barbara King, Mike Mathney, Brenda Mills, 

Grady Mills, Frances Monson, Eric Mullins, 

Nancy Munoz, Marie   Parker, Mary Pulwarty, 

Colleen Robinette, Brenda Spencer, Cabell 

Stewart, Jean Stewart, Carolyn Stuber, Diane 

Williamson, Marie Winters 

 

 

Family Members & Friends 
 
 

Dewy Ambos, Kelly Barrett, Sharon Bowdoin, 

Pat Conner, Nolan Donaldson, Patrick Ebert,  

Betty Grice, Richard Grice, Catherine Price 

Guiton, Allison Hall, Shirley Harris, Hillary Iler, 

Jeanie Knight, Donna Miles, Bruce Monson, 

Charlotte Naylor, Patsy Sallette, Jim          

Skoronsky, Linda Sickler, Oscar Leaf Smith,  

Serenah Tyson, Kiara Vega,   Catherine      

Wallace, Carolyn Walters, Paula Watts, Paul 

Westbrook, Jerome Williams, Mary Wise, Dale 

Wolfe, Rebecca Wood, Emma & Jack 

Copeland, Sara Driggers, Livi McIntosh, Harold 

Saye 

 

 

 

WHEN SHADOWS FALL 

 

 We extend our love and sympathy to Danny 
Beam in the death of Rev. Dale Thornton, a 
close longtime friend. 

 

 We extend our love and sympathy to Jennifer 
Barrett Lindsay in the death of her aunt, Val 
Barrett. 

 

 We extend our love and sympathy to Preston 
& Kathy  Hodges in the death of Preston’s 
close friend, Tom Lamar. 

 

 We extend our love and sympathy to Sandy 
Golden & Catherine Gilbert in the death of 
Sandy’s mother, Martha Fedderwitz. 

 

 We extend our love and sympathy to Rev. Da-
vid Thompson, Coastal District Superinten-
dent, in the death of his mother, Susie Thomp-
son. 
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Special Funds 

One way to honor or to remember a loved one is with a memorial or an honorarium to some of our dif-

ferent funds such as the Trustee Fund, General Fund, Piano/Organ Fund, the Hester-Children Education 

Fund or one of our Mission Funds.   

Newsletter Information 

If you have an announcement for “The Asbury Update,” please send it to the church office in writing by the 15th of 

each month. Contact Claudette DeLong, Office Manager at 233-4351 or email to church@asburymemorial.org 

Office hours are 9 AM to 4 PM, Monday thru Friday. 

Flowers in the Sanctuary 

Supplying the flower arrangements for the worship service is a wonderful way to commemorate a date 

that is important to you or a loved one.  Please check the 2018 Flower Chart in the narthex and sign up.  

The cost is $60.  For more information call the church office at 233-4351. 

Asbury Memorial 

United Methodist Church 

1008 East Henry Street 

Savannah, GA  31401-7128 

INT.ID 206896 

Office 233-4351  Fax 233-5026 

www.asburymemorial.org 

 

Return Service Requested 

Mission Statement:  

Asbury Memorial is a place where all people can develop their spirituality, use their 
talents, and grow in faith as we seek to love, serve, and celebrate God, each other, and 
our community. 


